
NBURDICK 
en'\,, & ADVISORS' 

Return Mail Processing Center 
P.O. Box 9349 
Dublin, OH 43017 

<<Name>> 
<<Address 1>> 
< <Address 2> > 
<<Address 3>> 
<<City>>, <<State>> <<Zip>> 

Dear <<Name>>: 

June 18, 2019 

HintonBurdick CPA & Advisors ("HintonBurdick") provides accounting services to a variety of clients, including 
<<Client Name>>. At HintonBurdick, we recognize the importance of protecting the privacy of personal information 
provided by our clients. We are writing to inform you of a security incident that may have involved your information that 
<<Client Name>> provided to us. This letter explains the incident, measures we have taken, and steps you can take in 
response. 

We recently concluded an investigation of potential unauthorized access to some HintonBurdick employees' email 
accounts. Upon learning of the incident, we immediately took steps to secure the accounts, launched an investigation, and 
a cyber security firm was engaged to assist. Our investigation determined that an unauthorized person accessed some 
employees' email accounts between approximately February 5, 2019 and March 5, 2019. The investigation was unable to 
determine the mailbox items in these accounts that may have been accessed or acquired by the unauthorized person and 
determined that an employee's account contained an email or attachment with your <<Variable Data>>. 

As a precaution, we have arranged for you to receive a complimentary one-year membership of Experian's® 

IdentityWorks8M
. This product helps detect possible misuse of your personal information and provides you with identity 

protection services focused on immediate identification and resolution of identity theft. IdentityWorks8M is completely 
free to you and enrolling in this program will not hurt your credit score. For more information on identity theft prevention 
and IdentityWorks8M, including instructions on how to activate your complimentary one-year membership, as well as 
some additional steps you can take in response, please see the additional information provided in this letter. 

We take the security of your personal information very seriously. We have implemented additional training and security 

steps to enhance the existing security measures. If you have any questions, please call 855-424-2578, Monday through 
Friday, from 6:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Pacific Time. 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Whitelaw 
Firm Administrator 










